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This will prevent every individual who ties flies in the PNW from pursuing their hobby 

in the sport if fly fishing. There MUST be exception for fly anglers and fly tying. The 

fly fishing community is one rooted in conversation and protection. We do everything 

we can to protect the land and waters we fish on. This completely undermines half of 

what goes into our sport and will ruin the relationships many anglers have created 

since starting this sport.  


